
Interim Finance Director 
Positions Available -Spend the Winter in South Florida!

We have two clients who are looking for interim Finance Directors. The 
positions are open and you can start immediately. Both are located in 
communities on the water. Experience in as a Finance Director or in a high 
level position in a Finance Department is required. Government experience 
is highly desirable. Salaries are negotiable. If you are interested, send your 
resume to Colin@cb-asso.com with “Interim Finance Director” on the subject 
line. Questions should be directed to Colin Baenziger at (561) 707-3537.


